
Good Sunday evening!  This is your principal Ms. Krapfl hoping everyone had a fantastic 

Spring Bring!  We are on the homestretch of the school year with only 9 weeks left!  It’s 

more important than ever to make every day count! Even though we have not had reported 

Covid cases in weeks, I just want to remind everyone that if you are sick, to stay home and 

the best thing to do is call our clinic for next steps.  Tomorrow is a teacher planning day as 

they use this day each quarter to reset the classroom, complete quarter 3 report cards, and 

to plan for quarter 4 instruction.  We will see all boys and girls on Tuesday morning with the 

gates opening at 7:50a.m.   Also, on Tuesday is our 4th and 5th grade chorus right after 

school.  2nd and 3rd grade Junior chorus practices right after school on Thursday.  However, it 

is also our big Astro skate trip of the month for 2nd through 5th graders.  So, 2nd and 

3rd graders can either chose to go to Astro or chorus practice.  Either way is fine to Mr. 

Trese!  Astro skate permission slips are due no later than Wednesday morning and there is a 

limit of 120 students this time so be sure to turn your child’s permission slip in 

early.  Wishing everyone a wonderful week full of learning and positivity!  


